
                                   ps/is 295 celebrates 
                            

Email a photo of a family member who has served or is serving in any of the Armed Forces. 
                Send emails to the Guidance Counselor Ms. O’Connell.  

Please include your  students name and class in your email.

The 295 Veterans Day Celebration is on 
         Thursday November 10th!

       Email to Ms. O'Connell at coconnell3@schools.nyc.gov 
                          by Friday, November 7th

VETERANS DAY!

National Junior Honor Society

Families will be invited to attend the Veterans Day Special Assembly Program.
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